
 
 

 
Notice of Intention to Amend Sign By-law 399-2002:  

 Downtown Revitalization  
 
Pursuant to Procedure By-Law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the City of 
Brampton intends to consider an amendment to the Sign By-law 399-2002, as amended.  
 
On Monday, December 12, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers, City Hall, during 
a regular meeting (with the option of electronic participation), the Planning and Development 
Committee will consider the following proposed amendment to the Sign By-law:  
 

 Removal of additional restrictions that apply to wall signs only to the 
Downtown and Garden Square Districts.   

 Updating the By-law to reflect current trends in the sign industry.   
 Updating signs and murals that are exempt from requiring permits. 
 Updating exceptions applicable to city projects and expanding these to 

include Police, Ambulance and Hospital facilities. 
 Implementing maximum illumination requirements for signs. 
 Updating indirect illumination to include halo lighting. 
 Implementation of safety assessments for some digital signs.   
 Updating sign regulations to be align with Ontario Building Code regulations. 
 Additional updates to remove the need for common site-specific amendments.   

 
Notice: 

 
 
Members of the public may attend the meeting in person or watch the meeting live from 
the City of Brampton website at:  
https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx or  
http://video.isilive.ca/brampton/live.html  
 
Correspondence related to agenda business to be considered at the Planning and  
Development Committee Meeting may be submitted via email to the City Clerk at  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca up until the start of the meeting.  
 
During the Planning and Development Committee Meeting, the public may submit  
questions regarding decisions made at the meeting via email to the City Clerk at  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca, to be introduced during the Public Question Period  
section of the meeting.  
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Planning and Development 
Committee meeting or making a written submission, should contact the City Clerk’s 
Office, no later than 4:30 pm, on December 9, 2022.  
 
Information is available for review on the City website.  Further information is available 
by contacting:  
 
Ross Campbell 
Acting Manager of Zoning & Sign By-law Services, Building Division,   
905-874-2442, ross.campbell@brampton.ca  
 
In the event that the Planning and Development Committee or City Council chooses to 
refer or defer consideration of the matter, no further public notice will be given.  
 
Dated November 25, 2022  
 
P. Fay, City Clerk  
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2  
905.874.2116   TTY: 905.874.2130   Fax: 905.874.2119  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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